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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

February 25, 2012 
 
 
Medical Transportation Reimbursement Rates 

Effective March 1, 2012, reimbursement rates for emergency and non-
emergency medical transportation services will be reduced by 1%. This proposed 
reduction is to make up for a 1% proposed reduction that the Department 
intended to take effect on July 1, 2010, but was not approved by the Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS).  

This decrease is expected to result in an aggregate decrease in expenditures in 
SFY 2011-12 of approximately $38,087 and an aggregate decrease in 
expenditures in SFY 2012-13 of approximately $127,641. 

An updated fee schedule reflecting these rate changes will be posted on the 
Department’s Web site at www.colorado.gov/hcpf upon approval from the 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services.   
 
 
General Information 

A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s Web site, 
Colorado.gov/hcpf, by March 1, 2012.  Written comments may be addressed to: 
Director, Medical and CHP+ Program Administration Office, Department of 
Health Care Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203. 

http://www.colorado.gov/hcpf

